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14th September 2023 

 

 

Dear Parents / Carers 

 

Homework Club 

 

I am pleased to inform you that our Homework Club is now up and running and is open to students in Years 7-10. 

It is an ideal opportunity for students to get into good study habits, whether they are new to the school, struggle 

to get homework done at home or have time at the end of the day before making their way home. It has proven 

to be a very productive time for those who have attended in the past.  

 

The Club is supervised by a member of the teaching staff and offers students a quiet and positive environment in 

which to work. All students attending Homework Club are required to sign the attendance register as they arrive 

and log the time that they leave.  

 

Homework Club takes place in the Library after school from 3.30pm - 4.45pm, Monday – Thursday. Students who 

attend Homework Club are not allowed to leave the school site for any reason before or during the session. 

Students may attend on a regular basis or on odd days whenever they wish to.  

 

Your faithfully, 

 

Shradha Tan 

Associate Assistant Head 

 

 


